
From:
To: cityclerk
Subject: Permit TU000091
Date: Friday, April 12, 2024 1:07:21 PM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I am in full support of the application to allow supportive housing on 397 3rd Ave. I am a resident of Miller
Addition and I feel we need to take care of our unhoused neighbours as quickly as possible. I wonder why the
property near direct art is still not available and would love to see more housing soon. Please approve this temporary
use permit application.

Beth Chng
679 15th Ave
Sent from my iPhone

*redacted




